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How have family carers been involved in the study? 

IMPLEMENTATION 

Regular meetings  with the 2  
“research buddies” were held to 
discuss the progress of the study. 

 

 

 

DATA ANALYSIS  

The research buddies were invited to take part in data 
analysis workshops.  They were asked to provide their 

perspective on anonymised transcripts of interviews with 
nurses and observational field notes, to explore what it 

means to them as a family carer.   

 

PLANNING 

        The role of family carers within 
the study was developed by the 

researcher, after discussion with a 
Patient and Public Involvement (PPI) 

representative.   

It was decided that 2 “research 
buddies”  - former or current carers - 

would be recruited to give their 
perspective and advice throughout 

the project.  

Focus groups and telephone 
interviews were conducted with 

family carers to explore the findings 
from Phase 1. 

 

What’s the aim of the study? 
This work aims to support family carers in providing home-based 
palliative care by implementing an educational resource (the ‘Caring 
for Someone with Cancer’ booklet) in partnership with community 
nurses and care assistants. 

Why is it important? 
The majority of people die in acute care, although most prefer to be 
cared for and die at home.  Family carers are crucial to enabling this 
preference.  Interventions offering practical information to prepare 
carers for this role are required.  Luker and colleagues developed and 
evaluated such an intervention: the ‘Caring for Someone with Cancer’ 
booklet.  The booklet received positive responses from family carers 
and district nurses, but raised questions regarding how it should be 
implemented. Further feasibility work is require to explore how the 
booklet can be used to support family carers in the future. 

What we did 
 Phase 1 explored how the booklet has been used by a Trust 

involved in its development. 
 Phase 2 actively implemented the booklet in 4 sites – 2 nursing 

homes; 1 district nurse team and a Hospice@Home team.  
Observations and interviews were conducted with adopters of 
the booklet, and documents were collected. 

What have we found? 
 Nurses and care staff felt they had to “get to know” the family carer before giving them the booklet. Nurses 

would then “pick up on signs” and may not give the booklet if they thought it would “open Pandora's box”. 
 Teams not interacting with each other and a high turnover of staff acted as a barrier. 
 Family carers were critical of ‘paternalistic practices’ and thought every carer, caring for someone at home 

towards the end of life, should receive the booklet. 
 Everyone interviewed thought with a few tweaks the booklet could be used for other conditions. 
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